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Sara Gee

From: Roy Ham 
Sent: 05 September 2017 13:42
To: Planning
Subject: 6/2017/1079/FULL

5, Lambs Close, 
Cuffley, 

Herts. 
EN6 4HB

5 September 2017
Dear Sir or Madam

Planning Application Reference: 6/2017/1079/FULL
Proposed development at: 37 Lambs Close, Cuffley, Potters Bar, Hertfordshire EN6 4HD

The erection of x3 two-bedroom flats and provision of x3 car parking spaces

This is to object to planning application 6/2017/1079/FULL on the ground of insufficient off-street car
parking spaces being requested in this application.

Over the years the Planning Department have allowed the erosion of off-street and on-street parking places 
in Lambs Close.
To the extent that there are fewer spaces for the current 71 flats than there were for the original 48 flats.
It doesn’t take much imagination to appreciate the congestion and disruption that this causes.

For the above reason I ask you to REFUSE planning application 6/2017/1079/FULL.

Yours faithfully

Roy Ham




